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Roanoke County Police Seek Missing Juvenile 
      

 
(Roanoke County, VA) – The Roanoke County Police Department is currently  investigating a missing 
juvenile.  Alexandria Renee'  Smauldon was last seen at her South County home on Tuesday, May 21, 2013 
around noon.  Miss Smauldon is described as  the following: 
 
15 year old Black, Female 
5'3" 70 lbs 
Black hair and Brown eyes 
Unknown clothing description 
 
Miss Smauldon also uses the nicknames of "Alley" and "Raven."  She may be in the company of Cory 
Barger. 

 
If you have any information, please call the Roanoke County Police Department at 540-562-3265. 
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